


Important information about 
your plan
Beginning July 1, 2022, new legislation will require Sharp Health 
Plan to mail you an Explanation of Benefits (EOB) that includes 
your annual deductible (if applicable) and annual out-of-pocket 
maximum balances each month you use your benefits. 
Your EOB is not a bill and no action is required.

For your convenience, this information is also available 
at sharphealthplan.com/login through our secure online 
member portal. You may also contact Customer Care at 
customer.service@sharp.com or 1-800-359-2002 to 
request your balances.
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